EUROPEAN COMMITTEE
FOR ELECTROTECHNICAL STANDARDIZATION

Mrs Liliana BRYKMAN
Director Regulatory Policy
European Commission

DG Enterprise and Industry
B100 - 08/013

Rue Belliard 100

B - 1049 Brussels

Brussels, 19 July 2011

Ref: DG/14156/1C
M/CORR/105

Subject: Mandate M/494 - Mandate addressed to CEN, CENELEC and ETSI for the
elaboration of a feasibility study in the field of the Batteries Directive
2006/66/EC

Dear Mrs Brykman,

I am pleased to inform you that the CENELEC Technical Board has accepted the terms of
Mandate M/494 for a feasibility study in the field of the Batteries Directive 2006/66/EC.

BT referred the coordination of the CENELEC response to Mandate M/494 to CLC/SR 35
‘Primary cells and batteries’ (see enclosed BT Decisions).

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Catherine
Vigneron, Programme Manager - Standards (cvigneron@cencenelec.eu).

Yours sincerely,

Elena SANTIAGO CID
Director General

CEN-CENELEC Management Centre

R. Weissenhorn (DG Enterprise and Industry, Head of Unit C/5)
r R. Grones (DG Enterprise and Industry, Unit C/5)

Mr G. Leibrock (DG Enterprise and Industry, Unit C/5)

Mr J. Garcia Burgues (DG Environment, Head of Unit C/2)

Mr L. J. Romero Saro (ETSI Director General)

Mr T.N. Thomassen (EFTA)

CENELEC Permanent Delegates

Encl: Relevant CENELEC/BT Decisions
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Enclosure

CENELEC/BT Decisions:

D139/C101 BT accepted EC Mandate M/494 to CEN, CENELEC and ETSI for the
elaboration of a feasibility study in the field of Directive 2006/66/EC
(Batteries).

D139/C102 BT referred the coordination of the response to the mandate M/494 to

CLC/SR 35 "Primary cells and batteries”.

These BT decisions are applicable as from: 2011-07-01



